
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Product Discontinuation 
Customer Notification 

 

 August 11, 2017 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
This letter serves as formal notification that Skyworks Solutions, Inc. is discontinuing the 
production of the following products.  The products contained in this notice are part of 
Skyworks’ product portfolio review process. Skyworks Solutions, Inc. acknowledges the 
obligation to promptly inform our customers of the intent to exit products to enable our 
customers the ability to prepare for alternatives and/or assist in their product portfolio 
renewal process.  Our intent is to support these products for a limited time in order to 
allow for future planning by all of our customers, therefore, we will offer last time buy 
opportunities to support your needs.  
 
With this notification Skyworks extends the opportunity of a last/lifetime buy for the 
following products: 

 

AND0153M7UP8 AWL6153M7UP8 

AWL2911P8 AWL9271P8 

AWL2912P8 AWL9273P8 

AWL5910P8 AWL9571P8 

 
 
“The Epi material that is used in the fabrication of these devices is no longer 
available. We have limited supply and will do all possible to fulfill your orders but 
reserve the right to ship short of your ordered quantity in the event that the on 
hand material is consumed.” 
 
Last time buy Conditions:   
 
Date for last order acceptance:  February 11, 2018.  
Factory orders will not be accepted after this date. 
 
 
Date for last Skyworks’ shipments: August 11, 2018.  
This is the final ship date.   
 
All new orders for this product will be subject to a minimum buy quantity of 2 reel pcs 
unless order request can be filled with existing inventory, and will be non-cancelable 
and non-returnable.   
 
 
 


